
From: Colvin, Michael 
Sent: 3/27/2013 7:38:51 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: yesterday 

Brenda's Soul Food. Quite yummy, indeed! And I concur, the highlight of the week. 

Michael 
Sent from my iPhone 
Geek Is Chic 

On Mar 27, 2013, at 7:37 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pg e.com> wrote: 

Our lunch was the highlight of the week. So far. And probably for the 
week . . . 

Thanks so much for the time and good conversation! 

And what was the name of that restaurant?? I totally forget. 

L 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


